July 21, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians.

It's time to think about getting a new and exciting school year under way. Once again, you have three options available to complete your student's annual enrollment:

- 1. Online through JMC (on our website www.eehkspartans.org). You can pay tuition/book fees and make deposits into your family lunch account.
- 2. Mail the attached Annual Enrollment Form/s back to the school along with your payment
- 3. <u>Drop off</u> your completed forms & payment at your child's attendance center. If you have children in both buildings, please feel free to drop off registration paperwork in the most convenient building for you.

Please complete the appropriate enclosed forms (or online through JMC) and return to the school by August 16th. Paper copies of forms are available in the Elk Horn office (and the Exira office beginning 8/9). All payments should be made out to Exira-Elk Horn-Kimballton or Exira-EHK.

Eligible parents are encouraged to fill out the attached <u>Free & Reduced Applications</u> and sign the waiver for determination of free or reduced meals and fees.

Watch your email for information regarding Back to School Night Monday August 21st.

Please call 764-4616 (Jan), or 268-5318 (Beth beginning Aug. 9) with questions.

Please mail back registration to: Exira-EHK MS/HS OR Exira-EHK Elementary

ATTN: Registration ATTN: Registration

P.O. Box 388a P.O. Box 335

Elk Horn, IA 51531 Exira, IA 50076

School Starts Wednesday August 23rd, see the attached calendar, or visit www.eehkspartans.org